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Our Christian Values:  Trust  

Truth, Respect, Unity, Sincerity, Tolerance 

This week our focus has been on TRUTH. 
  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Our first week back has flown by and there’s lots to look forward to between now and Easter. 
 
Events in Spring 2: 
World Book Day 
We will be celebrating World Book Day on Friday 7th March. It would be great if children (and 
staff!) could dress up as their favourite book character. Book Vouchers have already gone 
home. If you missed a voucher, there are a couple left over in the school office. 
Scholastic Book Fair 
We will be holding a Scholastic Book Fair, a little later than World Book day, in school from 
the 24th to 27th March. Will be selling a wide variety of books that will appeal to all children. 
By buying books, you will also be helping is to raise funds for school. The fairs will run from 
2.45 – 3.15 on each of the days. You will be able to pay contactless with a mobile phone. 
Science Week 
Miss Silk has organised for a vast range of exciting things to happen on the week beginning 
10th March 
Safety Week 
The children will be exploring all areas on safety including online during the week beginning 
24th March. 
Mothering Sunday 
Please come and join us on Friday 28th March at 11.45 for a lunch and craft session. Children 
will be able to book a picnic lunch if they would like. Please book on School Money as usual. 
Parents and Carers who come into school can bring in their own picnic food to have with their 
child. 
Class Collective Worships  
Note change of date:  
These will be as follows: Y3 and Y4 (14th March) and Y5 (21st March) All at 2.00.  
Parent / Carer Sessions 
These will be held between 3.00 and 6.00 on Wednesday 2nd April. More information to 
follow. 
Easter Celebrations 
We will be having an Easter Afternoon Tea in school and then go to the Church for 12.30 on 
Friday 4th April for our Easter Service. Again, more information to come. 
Place Planning 
Thank you all again for all your support. Please remember my door is always open if you have 
queries or concerns. 
 
Have a fabulous weekend. 
Mrs Gilbert 
Headteacher 
 
 

g 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Collective Worship this 
Week 

We have been 
continuing to focus on 

hope. 
 

Bible Reflection 
Rejoice in hope, be 
patient in suffering, 
preserve in prayer. 

Romans 12:12 
 

Friday 28th February 2025 



SCHOOL MENU WEEK COMMENCING 3rd March 2025:   

We also offer tomato pasta as well as jacket potatoes and sandwiches with selection of fillings each day. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Cheese and Tomato 
Pizza 
 
Chocolate Brownie 
with Orange Slices 

See Below Roast Chicken 
 
Oat Cookies with 
Fruit 

Fish Fingers and 
Chips 
 
Chocolate Orange 
Drizzle Cake 

See Below 

 

7th March       4th March 

 

 

Dates for your diary: 

March 

10th – Science Week 
12th – Cuba to Amazon World 
12th – Y5/6 Shakespeare Dance Workshops 
13th – St Lucia to Amazon World 
14th – Years 3 and 4 Class Collective Worship 
19th – Beep, Beep Day 
21st – Year 5 Class Collective Worship 
21st – Red Nose Day 
24th – 27th – Scholastic Book Fair 
24th – Safety Week 
28th – Mothers’ Day Event 

April 
2nd – Parent / Carer Sessions 
4th – Easter Picnic and Church Service 

 



WHAT WE HAVE BEEN LEARNING ABOUT THIS WEEK 

CUBA 

This week in Cuba class we are exploring dinosaurs after we found a strange footprint in our 
garden. The children enjoyed chipping away at the ice to free the dinosaurs. We have been 
painting using dinosaur feet and mark making using the interactive board. The children have 
enjoyed exploring dinosaurs and touching different materials. In PE we have been dancing and 
practicing our ball skills. 

HAWAII 
In Hawaii Class this week, the children created their own mythical creatures to start off our topic 
learning about the Ancient Greeks. The children looked at different Greek creatures such as the 
Minotaur and hydra. They then used these as inspiration to create their own. 

ANTIGUA 

This week in Antigua the children have been getting creative in a range of different ways. We 
have carried on our topic of dinosaurs where we have explored our fun filled sensory themed 
trays of smashing our ice eggs to free the dinosaurs and exploring our dinosaur kingdom tuff 
tray. The children have used different shapes to create their own dinosaur spikes and have used 
Playdough to also make big and small dinosaurs. We have read lots of new stories as well as 
sharing what we got up to in the half term. 

ST LUCIA 

This week in St Lucia, we have started our Dinosaur topic! The children have loved role playing 
with the dinosaurs, creating their own dinosaurs and labelling them, we made our own fossils 
out of salt dough and put them in our museum! We also had an egg arrive in the classroom in a 
nest! We worked out that it is a dinosaur egg and we can't wait to watch it hatch! 

MALDIVES This week in year 1 and 2 we have started our new topic Nurturing Nurses. Our hook was 
pretending to be nurses and using lots of different role play equipment to make our patients 
better. 

NEW ZEALAND 

MALTA Malta and Galapagos have begun to merge this term as we start our 'Ancient Greece' topic. We 
have combined for our writing lessons and already started working towards a non-chronological 
report about Ancient Greece. We already knew so much about their history and have enjoyed 
learning more about their Gods and way of life. On Wednesday we used our timeline skills to 
order key events that happened over 2000 years ago. In art this term we are looking at Picasso 
and our science is all about sound! We have already finished the first week and are looking 
forward to our Greek day on Tuesday 4th March. Togas at the ready. 

GALAPAGOS 

ICELAND 

Iceland have had a great first week of this new half term. We have started looking at our new 
topic of Anglo Saxons with very exciting times ahead. In maths they have started working on 
decimals and percentages and are working hard on their problem solving. In English we have 
been thinking about enhancing our vocabulary skills and in PE we have been taking part in 
communication and collaboration activities. We have also been to Quay Arts again this week 
where the children made their own badges that represented the pride they have for themselves 
and the island. 

JAMAICA 

This week in Jamaica class, we have been working hard in maths, working on writing a recount 
on our new class book and much more! In maths, we have been figuring out how to master 
percentages, not just working out questions including percentages, but finding out how 
percentages work, how to display the "%" symbol correctly and lots more. In English we have 
been studying the interesting book "The Misadventures of Frederick." We have recognised the 
features of the book, and since it consists mostly of pictures, it's the perfect book to do a recount 
on. That was Jamaica's week! By Sophia (Head Girl) 

 

 

 

 

 



This week in Pictures: 

 

 

 

  

  



 

 

 

  



 

  



 

Attendance 

Whole School Target: 95% 

Class 
Percentage 
Attendance 
last week  

Antigua 94 

St Lucia 96 

Cuba 73 

Hawaii 81 

Maldives 96 

New Zealand 86 

Malta 88 

Galapagos 91 

Iceland 100 

Jamaica 87 

 

Foodbank Vouchers 

Mrs Willshire is able to issue Foodbank Vouchers to anyone who may be struggling. Please email Mrs Willshire to 
request one if required. Jo.willshire@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk  

mailto:Jo.willshire@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk


 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 


